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Annunciation Catholic Primary School promotes the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all students.

NEWSLETTER

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

Hello everyone

I don’t know how everyone else is feeling but personally this has been the quickest term ever!!! It is difficult
to believe that when we return after holidays it is the middle of July!

I am not sure all families will be looking forward to having children home again so soon after lockdown but
hopefully you will get some time to just be together and not worry about remote learning or working from
home.

My thanks to everyone for always being so supportive with the constant changes and interruptions. This
certainly helps the wellbeing of all and I feel blessed to belong to such a tight knit community.

If you are able to head off somewhere on holiday I wish you safe travels and if you are remaining at home I
hope that the time is one of rest and fun!

Stay safe everyone and see you on Wednesday July 14th.

Robyn
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Important Dates for Term 3

Monday July 12th and
Tuesday July 13th

School Closure Days. NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS

Wednesday July 14th All students return to school for Term 3

Tuesday July 20th Reconciliation for Grade 3 Sacramental children 6pm

Thursday July 29th P&F meeting 2:45pm

Wednesday August 4th Celebrating Mary McKillop

Tuesday August 10th Book week Incursion (Performance)

Monday August 16th Book Week begins

Sunday August 29th First Holy Communion 11am

Thursday September 9th Parent teacher Interviews

Friday Sep 17th Term 3 concludes

School Closure Days July 12th and July 13th

The first Monday is a school closure day and we are working with St Augustine’s and Corpus Christi at
another venue. There will be no one at school on this day.

On the Tuesday we are looking at Visible Learning in Mathematics and we will be participating in online
Professional learning here at school.

School starts for Term 3 on Wednesday July 14th

News about Connie

Connie’s leg is finally on the mend and she is hoping to return the first Tuesday after the holidays.. When
Connie returns we will send accounts home so that you know where you are with school fees. Thank you to
everyone for your patience and understanding. I have quickly learnt that Connie’s secretarial skills are far
superior to mine!!! We wish her the very best and hope to see her at school very soon.

QR CODE

We are now mandated to have a QR code at all points of entry. If you enter the school you will now need to
scan the code. There will be a code at the front door, the back door and on the Community room doors.



Foundation Enrolments 2022

We are continuing to get many phone calls and we have quite a few enrolments for next year. Thank you to
all the parents who continue to promote our school in the wider community. I had one family enrol yesterday
due to the positive things being said about our school on a social media platform. Please keep promoting our
school to any prospective parents that you meet!

Thank you

My thanks to Yvette (Liam and Connor’s Mum) who requested a donation of a new flag from Tim Watts the
local Federal Labor Member of Parliament. We have had some problems with previous flags not surviving the
weather. The school captains will be in charge of putting the flag up every Monday.

Our next College event is our Information Morning held on Saturday 7 August, details as below;

Notre Dame Campus - Commencing at 9 am

St Paul’s Campus - Commencing at 10.30 am

This a great opportunity to hear from College Leaders, students and parents as well as enjoying a tour and seeing all that the

school has to offer. Registrations are essential and can be made under the tours and events tab on the right hand side of the

homepage of the College website, www.ecmelb.catholic.edu.au

Also, please note that applications are currently being accepted for Year 7, 2023. A Prospectus Pack

containing an application form can be requested from the College website under the enrolment information tab, by emailing

enrolments@ecmelb.catholic.edu.au, calling the College Registrar on 8325 5119 or coming into reception at either of our

campuses. Please note that applications for this year level close on Friday 20 August 2020.
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